

Nechells Virtual Weekly Newsletter

Nechells E-ACT Academy Eliot Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5LB

Website: www.nechellsacademy.e-act.org.uk email: nechells.info@e-act.org.uk



Twitter: @nechells_prim

w/c Monday 06 July 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Another week has gone by and we are fast approaching the end of this academic year.

On Thursday this week, our in-school pupils enjoyed a picnic. This was arranged by our catering company Aspens who prepared delicious sandwiches, cakes and other food items (see attached pictures). Due to the typical British weather the picnic took place on site, with each bubble collecting their bags of food whilst maintaining social distance and taking it back to their classrooms to enjoy.

We will be saying goodbye to our Year 6 pupils next week. Even with the current climate, we were determined to celebrate their academic journey with us and bid farewell as they start their new journey at secondary school. On Monday 13 July 2020 pupils currently not attending physical school have been invited (at individual appointment times) to a presentation ceremony to receive their certificate and a small gift. The ceremony for Year 6 pupils attending school will take place on Tuesday 14 July 2020.

As always, thank you for your support. I wish you a safe and enjoyable weekend.

Mrs L Mahony Headteacher









Safeguarding

Safeguarding is everyone's responsibility



#You've Been Missed - Free parents workshop

Date: 17th July 2020 Time: 10:30am - 11:30am

Birmingham's #you'vebeenmissed campaign is to support children and young people, parents and carers and professionals throughout the Covid pandemic.

As a part of this support they are offering a free parents workshop on self care. This will be delivered via Zoom. There are many transitions ahead for everyone moving slowly back into life after lockdown; the host Lydia would like to offer parents a webinar that explains why self- care as a parent at this time is a priority not only for their well-being but also in supporting and being "present" for their children during these transitions. Parents will also hear how the smallest acts to look after ourselves can make a significant difference. Lydia is a parent to 3 children, she will be bringing aspects of both her personal and professional self to bring this concept across in a real, honest and connected way.

Click here to book a free space on this webinar - https://bep.education/events/parenting-self-care-support/

Important Updates

School uniform

Our uniform supplier, Gogna School Wear, have been unable to carry out a uniform sale on site this year due to Covid-19 restrictions. Uniform can be purchased from their shop at 67/89 Rookery Road, Birmingham B21 9QU or via their website - http://www.gognaschoolwear.co.uk/.

Parent Pay

Just a reminder that there are still lunch/breakfast club monies outstanding on pupil accounts. Please check your account and make arrangements to clear any outstanding debts by Wednesday 15 July 2020.

Virtual Learner Stars of the Week

These pupils have been chosen by their teachers for their excellent work this week.

* * *	Virtual Learner Star Pupil	In School Star Pupil
Reception	Jesse	Roshaan
Year 1	Shahd	Anayah
Year 2	Fatima	Faisa
Year 3	Aleena	Saleh
Year 4 / Key worker	Larissa	Francesco
Year 5	Hibba	Mercy
Year 6	Ellie-Mae	Shaymaa